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May 11, 1954 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. F. D. 2 

Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you very much for your letter of May 7, 1954 informing us 
(in response to our request) that you had monitored our broadcast 
station on the morning of May 7th. 

Not only do I want to thank you for your report of reception, but 
the interesting and meticulous manner in which you covered this report 
was more than we had hoped for, but certainly most welcome. 

We were on the air for the purpose of readjusting our basic oscilla- 
tor circuits, which were giving us a little problem. At this moment, 
immediate results of these adjustments appear to be satisfactory. 

As for Walnutport, I am very familiar with the general area myself, 
being from N. Y. C. I understand the weather has been rather chilly up 
there lately. 

Well, once again, many thanks for your report of receiving us, and 

I hope you can monitor us again on a future unscheduled test broadcast. 

Sincerely yours, 

` ätusof 
Chief Engineer 
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